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Mr Michael  

Romberg

OBJ2014/0831/P 27/02/2014  18:08:33 My main concern with this application has been that its excessive height would make the streetscape  

especially from Goodge St unpleasant for residents and pedestrians.

I therefore object to the proposal. If the building has been allowed by the appeal process to be of this 

height, then the upper floors should be stepped back further from the road. to allow more light and 

view.
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